
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Tarvin Gardening Society 
 

Is your garden dull and boring between the end of the spring 
bulbs and the beauty of the high summer blooms? 

You can find the ideal solution on 
 

Tuesday June 16
th

 2015  at  8.00pm 
 

at Tarvin Community Centre where 

Martin Blow will explain his way to 
 

 ‘Mind the Gap!’ 
 

Martin Blow is a well-known and popular garden speaker, full of 
enthusiasm, passion and knowledge of his subjects.  He recently 
appeared on BBC Gardener’s World with Carol Klein talking about his 
passion for Heleniums, for which he holds the National Collection – and 
on which he gave Tarvin Gardening Society a fascinating talk last 
Autumn.  Martin also writes for several national gardening magazines.  
This talk, “Mind the Gap”, is aimed at everyone interested in gardening 
and plants and deals with the choice of perennial plants to bridge the 
“flowering gap” between the bulbs and flowering shrubs of spring and 
vibrant perennials of high summer.  Martin will use this talk to introduce 
some of his favourite perennials for use in the difficult late-spring and 
early-summer period. 
 

Membership of the Society costs very little - just £5 per year.  Members 
then pay just £1 each time they attend a meeting.  Non-members are 
always welcome at our meetings and pay £2 each time.  A hot drink and 
biscuit will be served afterwards. 

 

Come along and see what you really can do with your own garden! 


